
Polisen
Swedish Police authority
Police district North

Rescue service group

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

2021-03-22

1(1)

Registration number

ICAR Board

Reference No

715

Letter of recommendation - Marie Nordgren

Dear members of the ICAR board,
Based on the proposal of the Swedish Mountain Rescue Organization,
SVEFRO we hereby would like to nominate Marie Nordgren for the election
of the position of Vice President ofICAR.

Marie has a long experience from fulltime ski patrolling, mountain rescue (ter-
restrial, helicopter evacuation), avalanche control work, training and education
of ski patrollers and mountain rescuers. She started her work 1983 and is still
active. Marie also works as an instructor and developing first aid training for
the Swedish Maritime Administration. She has also a good experience from
international work with the International Ski patrol Organization (FIPS) since
1986 and is the coordinator for Europe within FIPS and a member of their ex-
ecutive board.

Through her work as a nurse anesthetist she has a good experience from inter-
national work due to her work for the Swedish National Air Medivac
(SNAM).

Marie has been responsible for the development of the ski patrol training in
Sweden for 35 years and many years in collaboration with the mountain rescue
of Sweden.

We strongly believe that Marie will bring valuable assets into the organization
and her leadership has throughout the time been highly appreciated.

Mattias Wiklund

Superintendent
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